





February 6, 2022

Dear Senator,

Since 2013 when five Supreme Court Justices ruled the Voting Rights Act was outdated, laws that support voter suppression have flourished. In 2021, 19 states passed dozens of laws that restrict access to voting for minorities, students, and the elderly. Empirical evidence shows declines in voter turnouts in these groups since 2013. Although a majority of senators support the John Lewis Voter Advancement Act (SB4266), the minority has been able to block the Senate from even debating this popular and necessary bill.

The use of the filibuster has held this bill hostage, preventing debate from occurring and stopping the progress of this important legislation. Please make every effort to reform, work around, or eliminate the filibuster to stop the blockage of progress. Once released from its current limbo, please make every effort to ensure the passage of the John Lewis Voter Advancement Act, allowing all Americans access to the sacred rite of voting. 

Sincerely,


